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State Convention COVID-19 Guidelines

National Federation of the Blind New Mexico will require all in-person conference participants (attendees, speakers, volunteers, and vendors) to have a negative test result within 48 hours prior to checking in at registration. These test results will be verified. 
Masks will be required for participating attendees.
If you feel sick or are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms prior to traveling to or while on-site, we ask that you not participate in the conference.
To help ensure your personal safety and comfort during our convention, NFBNM has asked the hotel to sanitize all facilities at appropriate intervals and we will have hand sanitizer readily available on site. 

Before Convention

Follow current guidance provided by the CDC and your local health authority.

You should not attend Convention if you are experiencing, or within the 10 days prior to the conference have experienced, symptoms associated with COVID-19. If you do not feel well, protect yourself and others and stay home.

You should not attend any event at Convention if you have been diagnosed with COVID-19 within 5 days prior to the conference.

Follow travel restrictions and guidance issued by the region you are traveling to and from.

NFBNM State Convention COVID-19 Guidelines will be followed at the strictest level.

Follow guidance from CDC and local health authorities to minimize the spread of viruses. 
The steps that you should take include:

· Wash your hands regularly and thoroughly for at least 20 seconds.

· Sanitize hands regularly throughout the day.

· Alert NFBNM or venue staff if you feel ill, start experiencing symptoms, or test positive for COVID-19 in during Convention.

After Convention

If you test positive for COVID-19 up to 14 days after your departure from Convention, please contact us immediately. You can visit the registration table or contact Adelmo Vigil at 575-921-5422. 



